
 
 
 
 
 

Clarification  
Shire Delivery to North Ravensthorpe, West River and 

Jerdacuttup 
 
 
Earlier today in our News Update # 3 we announced from Wednesday, 1 April 2020, the Shire will 
commence the redirection of some resources to help with the delivery of groceries to farming 
communities.  Deliveries will be to a central point at North Ravensthorpe, West River and Jerdacuttup.   
 
To help provide clarification the Shire will be offering a service to deliver only small necessity items to 
North Ravensthorpe, West River and Jerdacuttup.  This service is meant to assist those who are 
isolated and need to access basics only.  Please do not try and place your additional shopping or a full 
shopping order as this is not able to be accommodated. 
 
Delivery times for this week only, will be on Wednesday, 11.00am North Ravensthorpe, 
12.00noon West River and 2.00pm Jerdacuttup. 
 
Moving forward deliveries will be on a Friday commencing  10 April 2020, 11.00am North 
Ravensthorpe, 12.00noon West River and 2.00pm Jerdacuttup. 
 
Please note this is only a temporary service until other arrangements can be made. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Gavin Pollock 
Chief Executive Officer 


